

West Park

'A caring school where we put pupils and their achievement first'

West Road Spondon Derby DE21 7BT

Head: Scott McGregor
Tel: (01332) 662337
Fax: (01332) 280767
email: info@westpark.derby.sch.uk

10th October 2025

Dear West Park Families

I hope that you are keeping well and that you are enjoying the continuation of the settled weather. Our pupils have had a very impressive return to school this year. I am very proud of them.

For the last few years, we have been working with a charitable organisation called Positive Social. Positive Social work in schools with the objective of helping young people make wise choices when it comes to social media, protecting them today and safeguarding their futures. Our Year 7 cohort had an information session delivered to them by the charity last week.

With the popularity of 'Adolescence' on Netflix, Positive Social are offering parents/carers an online session to learn how to help their children make positive, informed choices on social media.

If you would like to attend a session, please click on the link below:

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/positivesocial

Thank you again for working so proactively with us to support your children. Take care and enjoy a restful weekend.

Kind regards

Scott McGregor

MIN

Head